
Required shoes for Recital: All students 
that participate in recital will need to have the 
required shoes.  All costumes match….shoes 
need to match too.  The required footwear can be 
found on our website. 
 www.ginnysdanceworks.com/dress-code 
If you have purchased your shoes from our 
Dancewear Shoppe you have what you need for 
recital.  Be sure to double check before you 
purchase to save yourself buying a second pair.

February News

DATES TO REMEMBER 
March 23 - March 30         

Closed for Spring Break

April 18 - 20 

Closed for Easter Holiday     
May 9 & 10


Recital Pictures (at the studio)

May 24 - 26 

Closed for Memorial Day

June 7 

Dress Rehearsal (at the theater)


RECITAL  is on 

Sunday June 8th 
BLUE Show 1pm 

YELLOW Show 3pm 
RED Show 5pm

Recital Handbooks will be available in April.  All the 
important details about recital, ticket sales, dress rehearsal, 
pictures & more will be in the handbook.  We will pass out a 
hard copy to all the students and post it on the parent portal.  
The handbook is something you will reference often so keep 
it in a handy spot at home.  

PLEASE HELP US:  Toys and stuffed animals seem 
to be making their way to studio in dance bags.  
These are a major distraction to not only the 
student who brings them but to other students in 
their class.  We remind the students every week 
that these items are to stay at home.  Please help 
us by checking your students bag and keeping 
these items and any other non-essential items at 
home.  We appreciate your help.  Eliminating 
distractions helps to keep the students on task.   

Recital Costumes:   As costumes trickle in, 
they will be tried on in class for inspection before 
they are bagged and labeled for sending home.  
Please note, some costumes will not be arriving 
until late April.  

http://www.ginnysdanceworks.com/dress-code

